
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 

4/5  -  Industrial Action 
5/5 -  Small Schools Cross Country 
6/5 - Mothers Day Stall  (Price list attached) 
10/5 - NAPLAN 
11/5 - NAPLAN 
12/5 - NAPLAN 
13/5 - Rugby League Clinic 
23/5 - School Photos 
 

Week 2  Term 2 

2nd May 2022 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must 

present to the front office and 

follow the protocols displayed 

including scanning QR Code. This 

process will continue until further 

notice. 

Updating contacts 

If your details have changed eg: phone 

number, address or emergency contacts. 

Please ring the office to update on  

67 233 437.  Thank you 

Merit Award Recipients 

Student of  the Week &  

PBL Bear Recipients 

PBL Award Recipients 



Principal’s Report 

It was heart-warming to welcome the students back last Wednesday for another fun filled term.  

ANZAC Day 

ANZAC Day was commemorated during the holidays. This is an extremely important national day that 

recognises the significant sacrifice made others to protect our country to allow us to live the life we do today. I 

was extremely proud of the fourteen students who represented our school with pride in the town march. 

Special mention to Tshani who confidently delivered a poem as part of the day service. The positive feedback 

we have received from the Tingha community about our student’s respectful behaviour was extremely 

pleasing. 

Badge Ceremony 

Last Friday it was lovely to present our school captains with their badges. It was also wonderful to welcome 

the student’s family members onto school site to assist with the presentation process. These students have 

already demonstrated their strong leadership skills and we look forward to developing these further 

throughout the year. 

Industrial Action 

This Wednesday, the NSW Teacher’s Federation has requested all members participate in Industrial Action 

as part of the More Than Thanks campaign. Our school will remain operational but with very minimal 

supervision. 

Small Schools Sport and Cross Country 

This term the Sapphire Small Schools (Delungra, Gilgai, Gum Flat, Bonshaw and Tingha Public Schools) are 

combining for a number of sporting events. This partnership will be advantageous for our students. It gives 

them the opportunity to regularly socialise with students from the other schools and building friendships. For 

the older students it increases the competition level and better prepares students for zone and regional 

sporting carnivals, should they qualify. 

This Thursday, we will be hosting the Small Schools Cross Country. The easing of COVID guidelines means 

families will be able to attend and cheer on their children.  Please keep an eye out on our Facebook page and 

for notes in your child’s bag for further information. 

NAPLAN Testing 

Next week students in Years 3 and 5 will take part in NAPLAN testing. These tests should not add extra stress 

to students. Their intention is to provide the school will valuable progress data on our students whilst 

identifying areas for further focus. If you have any questions or queries about these tests, please contact the 

school. 

As always, I look forward to another great fortnight at Tingha Public School witnessing students becoming 

‘strong’ and ‘respectful’ in all aspects of their learning. 

Melinda Partridge 

Principal 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

ANZAC Day marchers 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Spotlight on 

2/3 

Last term we made Hot Cross buns from scratch.  The process we followed was 1. We 
mixed the flour. 2. We kneaded the dough then  let the dough sit and rise. Gerald was 
totally surprised as to how much the dough rose. We then divided the dough into small 
buns and let them rest again.  Added the crosses and then    cooked them.  Once they 
were cooked we then ate them warm and smothered with butter. Nathan thought they 
were ‘perfetto’.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Last term we read the book ‘The Three Pigs’ and then drew 
and painted our own illustrations to match the story.  To 
draw the pigs we followed instructions to make them look 
amazing.  



 

 

 

 Badge Ceremony 

Last Friday we held our Badge Ceremony for our 2022 leaders. Congratulations to Cameron, 

Lucinda and Jevaree. We know you will wear your badges with pride.  

It was lovely having our parents and family members join us on the day. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



Canteen News 

Thank you to the families that are supporting the Canteen by ordering lunches 
every week. If you are interested in volunteering one day a month (depending on 
numbers), please phone and speak with Mrs Partridge. A Volunteers Working with 
Children Check is required, this is a free check. If you need help obtaining one 
please let us know as we may be able to help. Your cooperation in filling the bags 
out that are sent home for your child/children before they attend the Canteen is 
appreciated. If you do not have the exact money for the order, any change can be 
added to the Canteen book beside your child’s name to be used at a later date.  

A reminder that a NO BOOKING UP policy is in place for all. 
 

Parents if you are wanting to come to the canteen to order 
lunches please be advised you are to sign in at the office with a 
QR Code and sign the visitor register before visiting the canteen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Canteen News 

We are up and running for another year. We are in need of some helpers in the canteen, if you 
would like to volunteer in the canteen please ring and speak with Mrs Partridge.  

A reminder all orders are to be in by no later than 9am for them to be ready by lunch time. There 
will be NO hot food or cold drinks available at recess due to the canteen closing at 12 noon.  

Lunch bags are sent home every Tuesday. 

 

Sapphire Small Schools Cross Country is being held this Thursday. There will be no 
Canteen on Wednesday as it will be operating on Thursday. 


